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NOTICE

It has come to our attention that some students continue to disregard the college's policies on
responsible mobile phone usage.

While we recognize the importance of mobile phones in our daily lives, their misuse can
have severe consequences on your education and the learning experience of your peers.

To address this issue, we are implementing following strict measures to curb disruptive
mobile phone usage within the college:

e Enforcement of Policies: We will strictly enforce the college's mobile phone usage
policies. Violations will result in disciplinary actions, which may include warnings,
probation, or even suspension.

e Silent Mode in Class: All mobile phones must be set to silent mode during lectures.
Any disruption caused by a phone will lead to immediate action.

e Academic Consequences: Frequent disruption of lectures due to mobile phone usage
will be reported to the relevant instructors, potentially impacting your participation
grades.

In case of a genuine emergency, students must inform the instructor beforehand.

Failure to adhere to these policies will result in severe consequences, including academic
penalties and disciplinary actions. We believe in your potential and want to see you succeed,
but we need your active participation in maintaining a respectful and focused college

environment.
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